Births and Deaths

Cards of Thanks, In Memoriams, Marriage Notices, Engagements, Announcements.

BORN

DILLABOUGH - Walter and Pamella (née Elliott) are proud to announce the arrival of their daughter Karisma Sly on July 3, 1993, weighing 5 lb. 8 oz. at the Royal Victoria Hospital Barrie, Ont. for Pat Granddaughter and Merrill Elliott Ormstown and Evelyn Dillabough of Ottawa, Ont. Great granddaughter for Hazel Newland of Bradenton, Fl.

DIED

McGERRIGLE, Maggie (née Geddes) at Memorial Barrie Hospital on August 5, 1993, aged 92, wife of the late Robert McGerrigle, survived by her son-inlaw the Clayton Stacey and a granddaughter Barbara-Anne as well as other family members and friends, Predeceased by her daughter Beryl. Funeral service was held the St-James' Church, Anglican Saturday, August 7, at 2 p.m. Arrangements made by McGerrigle Funeral Home Inc., Ormstown.

WELBURN, Herbert At the Barrie Memorial Hospital, Ormstown, Que. on Aug. 4, 1993, age 95 years. Husband of Edith the late Thompson. Dear father of Stanley (Elsie) and Bob (Beatrice), the late Victor the late and Walter. Also survived by grandchildren and great grandchildren. Funeral service was from the Kelly Funeral Home on Friday, Aug. 6, at 3 p.m. Interment Hillside Cemetery.

CARD OF THANKS

Dionne Following the death of our daughter Nicole, which occurred on July 21, at the age of 24 years, we would like to sincerely thank relatives and friends who came to show us marks of sympathy either by mass offerings, donations, flowers, visits or attendance at the Funeral. Please consider these thanks personal.
The Dionne family

We would like to thank Drs. Babin & Vandor for care shown to the late Maggie McGerrigle during her short illness, also the nurses in Emergency and on Third Floor at the Barrie, Many thanks for the beautiful floral arrangements, donations to the Ladies's Auxiliary, food and cards. A special thank you to Cathy Harper and Nicole Gauthier and staff at La Residence for all their "tender loving care" the last four years. All is greatly appreciated.

The family

CARD OF THANKS

We wish to thank our wonderful children, relatives and friends for participating in the celebraof our 50th tion Anniversary, A special thank you to Francie, Janice and Maggie for all their help. Thank you to everyone who sent cards, gifts, flowers and phone calls. Everything was very much appreci-ated. We will cherish the memories forever.

Sincerely Hartley & Mary Arthur

The family of the late Les Rogers wish express sincere thanks to their many neighbours, friends and relatives for the support we received during his lengthy illness and at the time of his death. The cards, phone calls, rides to the hospital, food, expressions of sympathy and the many acts of kindness were greatly appreciated. Our heartfelt thanks to all.

The Rogers Family

Our sincere thanks to family and friends who joined us in celebrating 25th Wedding our Anniversary. Also many thanks for the lavely gifts, flower arrange-ments, and the many cards received.

Alfred & Norma Latulipe

Robert Darcy Kelly, 78, mourned in St-Timothée

The communities of Nitro and Valleyfield extend deepest sympathy to the family of Robert Darcy Kelly.

died Robert Thursday, July 22 after a lenghthy illness. He was 78 years of age.

The funeral service was held at 11 a.m., Saturday, July 31, at St-Timothée Catholic Church with long-time family friend Fr. Tessier officiating. Many old friends and work associates attended the service along with family members. Interment was in St-Timothée Cemetary.

Bob, who was born in Montreal, was married to the former Noella Cartier of Sturgeon Falls, Ont.

They first came to this area in 1941, and Bob became an employee of Dominion Industr in Nitro, where he worked until 1945. The family then returned to Mont-

However, they returned to Nitro again in 1951, and Bob resumed work at the plant, (Cdn. Arsenals Ltd; Cdn In-dustries Ltd; and now Expro), where he was highly respected by his employees and employ-

Y

He remained with Expro as a superintendent until hi retirement at age 65; however, he remained as a Consultant with the Plant for a further two years.

The couple were blessed with six children, who attended school in Valleyfield and CVR in Ormstown.

Deepest sympathy is extended to his beloved wife, Noella; his children; Kerry, Robert, Lee, Glynn, Lori, and Michael and his wife Anne; also his six grandchildren, and two sisters, Mabel Yates

and Myrtle Casey. Bob will be sadly missed by everyone.



araduation

the Convocation the exercises University of Western Ontario in early June, O'Connor Marcia received her Bachelor of Science degree in physical therapy. She was accepted a position with St. Mary's Hospital in Kitchener, Ont. Marcia is the daughter of Cecil and Lydia O'Connor of

Huntingdon.

WEDDING RECEPTION

In honour of TRACEY STONEHOUSE and CHRISTOPHER POPE SATURDAY, AUGUST 21, 1993

HUNTINGDON LEGION HALL Members and guests welcome

Wedding Reception in honor of

Anne Anderson and Pienne Boungoin

Saturday August 14th at 9PM Howick Curling Club Everyone Welcome